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20 November 2013

EXEC13/0163

Ms L Mitchell

Manager Infrastructure Projects
Department of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 1591

Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Ms Mitchell,

Thank you for your letters of 9 September 2013 and 8 October 2013 regarding the Preferred
Project Report for Port Waratah Coal Services Terminal 4 (reference: 10_0215).

Whilst the proposal will result in some restrictions to recreational boating during the dredging and
construction phase of the development, NSW Roads and Maritime Services (RMS) is satisfied that
the proposal will not result in any significant long term navigational impacts.

RMS requests that land owners consent be sought by the applicant prior to the determination of
the application.

For more information please contact Kate Mirow, Planner at RMS on (02) 9563 8582.

Dennis Buttigieg
A/ General Manager
Maritime Assets

Roads & Maritime Services

James Craig Road, Rozelle NSW 2039 | Locked Bag 5100 Camperdown NSW 1450
T 02 9563 8511 | F 02 9563 8856 www.rms.nsw.gov.au | 13 12 56




